June 19, 2014

Henderson County Board of Education
1805 Second Street
Henderson, KY 42420

Attn:  Dr. Thomas L. Richey, Superintendent

Re:  BG 14-177 Henderson County
A.B. Chandler ES — HVAC Controls Upgrade

Dear Dr. Richey:

We have reviewed the bids submitted today for this project and recommend acceptance
of Base Bid proposal submitted by iBAC Group, LLC of Madisonville, KY in the amount
of $75,000. We do not recommend acceptance of unit prices as noted on Page 6 since
there 1s an error. These prices will be negotiated with the contractor if needed.

We also recommend acceptance of Alternate #2 as proposed by Harshaw Trane for
Integration of Trane Tracer ES in the amount of $4168.

WBW will prepare proposed construction contracts and revised BG-1 conforming to the
bid amount to be brought before the board for approval.

Sincerely,

WBW Engineering, IIV

Nicholas A. Perry, PE

rb

3000 Canton Street, Hopkinsville, KY 42240
Phone: 270-886-2538 Fax: 270-885-7978
office@wbwengr.com for correspondence  mail@wbwengr.com for drawings
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